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Homer-Kachemak Bay Rotary
Make-up Policy
Please ask Mary Ann Rowe if you have any questions.

mackierowe@acsalaska.net
1. Make-ups must be made by email to the Secretary at the address above, or by turning in a make-up card at a meeting. 

2. Your make-up activity must occur within 2 weeks on either side of the meeting you miss. Rotary International won't allow us to give you credit for make-ups that are not within this range. 

**For example, 8/10 and 8/12 make-up activities will only be eligible to folks who miss the 8/1, 8/8, 8/15 or 8/22 meetings, since the activities are within 2 weeks of those meetings. You could not make-up a July or September missed meeting with these make-up activities. Hope that clarifies!

3. You must report your make-ups to the Secretary by the last day of each month, so they may be included in the month's report. 

Suggestions for make-ups:


1. Other Rotary Club meetings 
2. Board meetings 
3. Committee meetings 
4. Club events and socials 
5. District meetings 
6. Online meetings at www.rotaryeclubone.org
7. Hours spent working on a Rotary project 

You can find helpful links and documents related to make-ups on our website: www.homerrotary.org
                   THANKS from your Club Secretary
